
 

For Local 8 Members at Sea Mar Cannon House 
December 14, 2022 

   

Bargaining Update 
 

The new Union contract has been overwhelming approved by the bargaining unit! 
 
The wage increases are effective back to September 29, 2022. Increase should be on 
your paycheck within 2 pay periods and will also include retro pay.  
 
We are working on adding all the approved changes to the new contract, and it will 
be available on our website at www.opeiu8.org once completed.  
 
Your Union Bargaining Team: Heraclio Chacon Cerriteno, Cook, Laura Diaz Silva, 
Housekeeping, and Angel Gonzalez Bello, CAN. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your bargaining team 
members or your Union Representative Erin Adamson at 206-
441-8880 ext. 105 or erin@opeiu8.org. 
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